
Superintendent Goals and Objectives 
2023-2024 

In an effort to improve school climate, positive and negative feedback given to 
the district will be analyzed and logged throughout the school year. Based on the 
data, the superintendent will continue or modify programs and policies, keeping 
the board informed throughout the school year.

In order to improve test scores in math, the superintendent will disaggregate 
data, work with the principals to establish interventions for students and 
teachers, and provide training for faculty. Through this work, overall math scores 
on the PSSA and Keystone tests will show a 20% growth from 22-23 to 23-24 
school year.  

Through her work with committees, the Superintendent will establish long term 
plans to ensure growth in all areas of the district.  During the 2023-2024 school 
year, the Superintendent will utilize committees to research and create long term 
plans in the areas of finance and maintenance.   

UPDATE: 
Dr. Rupp has satisfactorily met the goals set for her by Redbank Valley School 
District's Board.  The overall culture and school climate are moving in a positive 
direction, progress was made towards improving test scores in math, and lon-
term plans to ensure strategic growth in the district are in the works.  We look 
forward to the upcoming 2024-2025 school year!




